
 

 

 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF DELAVAN-DARIEN  

NOTICE OF DISTRICT WELCOME BACK PICNIC 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 21, 2018 – 4:00 P.M. 

DARIEN WEST PARK  
   

 

Members of the School District of Delavan-Darien Board of Education have been 

invited to attend the District Welcome Back Picnic on August 21, 2018.  

 

A quorum of the Board of Education may be present at this event but no formal 

action will be taken.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
**Note: This may constitute a meeting of the Board of Education, even though the Board of Education will take no 

formal action at this meeting. This meeting must be noticed appropriately and is intended to comply with the 

requirements of the Wisconsin Open Meetings Law.  

 

 


